
USE MOBILE OR SMART  
PAYMENT IF POSSIBLE
Change isn’t available at the  
moment, so please use our app,  
ticket gifting or make sure you have the 
correct fare.

KEEP YOUR 
DISTANCE

Please sit apart from 
adults where possible.

We’re  cleaning our buses throughout the day to keep  you safe

Follow these tips and 
travel to school safely 

with McGill’s

COVER YOUR  
MOUTH & NOSE
If you’re over 5, you 
should wear a face 
covering while travelling.

BE PATIENT
If the bus reaches its 
capacity, you may be 
asked to wait for the next 
bus. Where possible, 

travel earlier in the 
morning and expect 
delays and restrictions 
during afternoon peak.

Get more information about safe travel at mcgillsbuses.co.uk

You can 
now see if 
the bus is 
busy via 
our app!


